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Subject: ASSM Bill Has Been Passed      
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------------------------------
 

The Arizona Silent Service Memorial bill, authorizing the
placement of a submariners’ memorial in Wesley Bolin
Plaza, has passed both Houses of the Arizona Legislation
and will go to the Governor for signature. Even without her
signature (which is all but certain – no state money or
resources are involved) the bill would become law in five
days.
 
According to Dan Moss, Co-Manager of the Project for
Perch Base, “Now the real work begins!”
 
To see an artist’s concept of the ASSM, go to:
 

http://www.perch-base.org/ASSM/ASSM_Master-
Page.htm
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Communications Officer, Perch Base, USSVI
communications@perch-base.org
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